
RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

245-0045 

 

Minutes  

August 17, 2004 

 

Call to Order 

 

Co-Chair, Paul Jones called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  Those present were: 

      

 Paul Jones  Marianne Tilden Dusty Dunbar 

Michael Kuzminski John Gormley  Dani Weigand Knopp 

 Dennis DeVore Eric Marques  David Ludlam 

 Dennis Pretti  Deb McCoy  

    

Also present were Craig Parker, Brad Taylor, Pat Kennedy, Lenna Watson, Bob Cron, Steve 

Moore and Michele Rohrbach.   

 

Approval of Minutes - Dusty/Michael.  Motion passed. 

 

Announcements 

 

Introductions made around the room.   

 

Awarded Certificate of Appreciation and rock to Lenna. 

 

Ron Wilson is hoping to reschedule the John Denver Tribute concert in 2005. 

 

There were no further announcements. 

 

Old Business  

 

There was no old business.   

 

New Business 

 

Paul discussed proposed naming of lake after Ken Nesbitt at 30 Road by the river.  United 

currently owns the lake and is in the process of turning it over to the State Parks.  Proposed name 

is “Ken Nesbitt Lake”. 

 

Talked about history book available for $7.50.  See Michele. 

 

Dusty said County approved another section of trail today at Colony Meadows Subdivision. 

 

There was no further new business. 

 

 



Committee Reports  

 

Urban Trails Committee – Craig updated on No Thoroughfare Wash.  County Engineer has done 

site visit.  Kent has met with CDOT.  Kent and new UTC members to go and meet with Joe 

Stevens regarding maintenance.  Discussed canal trails and getting a new game plan together.  

 

Legacy Update – Nothing to report. 

 

Tamarisk Coalition – Michael talked about banner being made and would like to use RFC logo.  

Lenna and Pat updated group on how group got started.  Looking at expanding and hiring more 

staff.  Looking at demo project and wanted to know if RFC has comments.  Bob Cron suggested 

four points on Blue Heron.  ? asked about opportunity of education kiosk.  David added they 

planned event last year that was a disaster but want to try again.   

 

Public Comment 

 

Bob Cron updated on whitewater park and grant being submitted.  Design team changed to Gary 

Lacy.  If grant $ received, BOR will build project while building fish passage.  Tommy Collins, 

Town Manager of Palisade has resigned.  Joe asked if water park grant competing with other 

projects.  Yes, County’s Longs Park. 

 

Group thanked Brad for all the work on the concerts. 

 

Michael added that he and Pat K. toured stretch of Old Spanish Trail off of Unaweep.  Michael 

needs plat of landowners.  Dani volunteered to help. 

 

There was no further public comment. 

 

Adjournment - Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm. 


